
FROM THE 
DIRECTOR'S 
DESK 

WHAT'S HAPPENING? 
MAY 2019 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 Friday, May 3                                          5pm - 7pm 

                                Blaze Pizza Night! 

We are partnering  

with the Newtown 

Blaze Pizza to help  

support KMO! 20% 

of the sales will be 

donated back to our  

program! Make sure  

you show our flyer when you get to the register! 

 

Monday, May 27 

 

          CLOSED 

               for 

    Memorial Day 

 

 

Friday, May 31                                        11:45am 

             Summer Send-Off Picnic Pot-Luck 

To celebrate our last 

day of school, we will 

have a picnic style 

pot-luck lunch right 

after dismissal! All 

current families are  

invited to join us!!

FOLLOW US! 
www.KidsMorningOut.org 

Facebook: KMOatWUMC 

    I'm not sure how it happened, but somehow this 
is the LAST Newsletter of the 2018-2019 school 
year! WOW! What an amazing school year this 
has been!!  
   In April, we celebrated Easter. We had a 
WONDERFUL Easter party, with more than 140 
folks attending!!  SO many of you participated in 
our Spring Portrait fundraiser with Elizabeth 
Collado Photography--we are overwhelmed by 
your support!  We hope you thoroughly enjoyed 
those sweet smiling faces! All of those funds will 
go to support our Scholarship and Classroom 
Supply funds. This will also be the case for our 
Blaze Pizza Night on May 3rd! We hope to see you 
there!   
    In May, we will be finishing up the year learning 
about some of the miracles Jesus performed, the 
Good Shepherd, and Jesus blessing the children. 
What a fitting end to this year! 
   While many of you are returning for Summer or 
next Fall, some of you will be moving on to a new 
adventure. I want to take a moment to thank you, 
from the very bottom of my heart, for sharing 
your children with us this year. We have seen 
them all grow SO much--physically, emotionally, 
socially, you name it. It has been such a joy to 
watch them learn and play.  We hope that you'll 
come back to visit, and think of us fondly! 
      We hope that you have a wonderful summer, 
and we can't wait to see you again soon! "And 
Jesus said, 'Let the little children come to me!'" 
Matthew 19:14 
                                                           Have a great summer! 
                                                           Laura Pittman 
 



Join us on our 
last day of school 
for a pot-luck 
lunch!  
Immediately after 
dismissal, we will  
convene on the 
lawn (or in the Fellowship Hall if it is rainy) 
for food and fun as we wave goodbye to 
the school year, and hello to summer! We 
will provide fried chicken, and ask that you 
bring a dish to share! We'll lay out 
blankets for a good, old-fashioned picnic!! 
As always, siblings and grandparents are 
welcome--just RSVP so we have a head 
count! :) We hope that you will join us for 
this one last party!! 

Vacation Bible School at WUMC will be July 15- 
19! For more information, contact Anthony 

Williams at awilliams@williamsburgumc.org!

Summer Send-Off 

Picnic Pot-Luck

Blaze Pizza Night

Join us from 5-7pm on 
Friday, May 3 at Blaze 
Pizza! Show this flyer 
(on paper or on your 
phone--this will also 
be on our website) at 
checkout, and they will donate 20% of your 
purchase back to KMO! This will help us offset 
costs for classroom supplies. We hope to have a 
HUGE turnout for this! See you there!!

United Methodist 
Committee on 
Relief supplies 
disaster relief in 
the US and 
internationally. 
This spring, 
WUMC hopes to assemble 1,175 hygiene kits. Each 
kit will have a hand towel, a wash cloth, a comb, nail 
clippers, a toothbrush, some adhesive bandages, 
and a bar of soap. Toothpaste is added immediately 
before the kits are provided to people in disaster 
areas. The Global Outreach committee would 
appreciate donations of toothbrushes or soap from 
Kids Morning Out families. The bar of soap should 
be 3 ounces or larger and should not be the Ivory or 
Jergens brands.  Please do not remove from 
packaging. The toothbrushes must be adult-sized 
and individually packaged. THANK YOU for helping 
to support those in need! We will continue collecting 
until the end of the school year! WUMC will host an 
even in June where families are welcome to 
participate in helping to pack these kits with 
supplies. If you'd like to be a part of that, we are 
happy to help guide you to the folks in charge! 

Still making summer plans? It is not too 
late to register for KMO's Summer 

Sessions! Check availability for your 
child's class today!! 

Summer Session 1: June 17-28 
Summer Session 2: July 8-19 

Summer Session 3: July 22-August 2


